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DATE: June 14, 2022 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #2 to Invitation for Bid, # 37839, Lock Tending 2022-2025 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1: How long will the contract be for? 
A1: This Contract will be for 3 years. 
 
Q2: Who is the current contractor? 
A2: ISS, who is soon to be Velociti. 
 
Q3: Does the District have anything to do with Kissimmee? 
A3: No.  The District does not manage/own any locks in Kissimmee. 
 
Q4: Has the District ever not used a contractor (i.e., has the District ever managed the locks in-

house)? 
A4: The District has used Contractors for about 20 years, before which we did manage the locks in-

house. 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Due Date remains 2:00 p.m., Thursday June 30, 2022 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid FORM provided in the proposal package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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